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Regional Housing

From: Song, Wansun < >

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 2:45 PM

To: Regional Housing

I am writing to urge SCAG to: 

     -- Support your original RHNA of 430,000 units by 2029 and reject the State's HCD's hugely-inflated 1.3 million 

determination 

     --With a realistic RHNA figure in place, adopt the proposed Methodology 1 to determine housing needs allocations 

     --Support increased targets for low and moderate-income housing, reduce  luxury housing targets. 

 

Thank you, 

Wansun Song 
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